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26th January 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carers of Class 2 
 
To enhance the learning and provide the children in Class 2 with a greater range of books, we have 
decided to tweak the order in which we teach some of our English texts compared to originally 
planned in the Long-Term Plan on the school website. Please see details below.  
 
In the remaining few weeks of Term 3, we will be reading the book 'George's Marvellous Medicine' 
where we will look at writing our own instructions and giving detailed descriptions of characters.  
 
In Term 4, we will be reading the books ‘Look Up’, ‘The Whale who Wanted More’ and we will be 
writing about a personal experience of our school trip.  
 
In Term 5, we will be looking at the texts ‘The Papaya That Spoke’ and ‘Amazing Animals’ where we 
will innovate a story and produce a leaflet full of facts about animals. We will also be looking at 
letters.  
 
In Term 6 we will be reading ‘VLAD and the Florence Nightingale Adventure’ and looking at a 
selection of poems including ‘The Pleasant Sounds’.  
 
If you have any concerns about these small changes then please feel free to contact the school.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

E. Fordham  

 
Miss Fordham 
Class 2 Teacher  

 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


